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March 3, 2016

The Honorable Mayor Tim Kabat, Mayor of La Crosse
And Members of the La Crosse Common Council

La Crosse City Hall
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse, WI 54601

Re: Exception to the Car and Bicycle Parking Space Requirements
Christopherson Place Apartments
Mormon Coulee Road and 33rd Street

Dear Mayor Kabat and Members of the City Common Council:

We are requesting an exception to the automobile parking requirements. The current requirement would
require that we provide 57 parking spaces for the tenants of our proposed development. The basis for our
request is that the clientele that will be renting and utilizing the proposed development do not have the same
number of automobiles that other people do. Allegiant Property Management manages four other properties
in La Crosse and Onalaska. Our experience has shown that the original HUD guideline for parking spaces
per unit (.5/unit) is still acceptable. The number of tenant vehicles per site is as follows:

Heritage Haven-La Crosse-
Pincdalc Apts-Onalaska
Grecndalc Apts.-Onalaska
Christopherson-La Crosse

Total

Average automobile usage on the properties is approximately 46% of the tenants. This would mean that with
a 49 unit building such as Christopherson Place, we can expect to see 23 parking spaces used. This is a very
generous summation as once the development is open for business the tenants from Christopherson-
La Crosse will be transferring to the new development, Christopherson Place. The first 20 tenants will only
have seven vehicles. With the plans we have submitted, we are including 32 spaces which will leave at least
9 for anticipated visitor parking.

The requirements for bicycle racks also require that we have 19 bicycle spaces. Using the same
methodology for bicycles, we have a total of six bicycles out of the 85 tenants. Out of all 85 units, only one
visitor utilizes a bicycle to visit a tenant at Heritage Haven. All care providers use automobiles as they all
live either outside the city limits or have clientele that requires them to drive to multiple locations in a single
day. In the proposed development it is anticipated that we will see approximately 3-4 bicycles being used.
Currently there is only one at Christopherson in La Crosse. It is our desire to install one ribbon rack near the
front entrance of the property and another ribbon rack near a side entrance for a total of 16 spaces. We feel
that 16 spaces will be more than enough and we would ask that we receive an exception for the additional
five spaces.

Equal Ilousing Opportunity

Clientele Apts. Cars

Elderly 23 10

Elderly 20 15

Phys. Hand 22 7

Phys. Hand 20 7

85 39






